
 

PSA urges members to be more vigilant during level-2 of 

lock down    
 

The PSA hereby calls on members and Shop Stewards to be vigilant in complying and monitoring 

compliance with COVID-19 protocols in departments. The rapid rise in the number of COVID-19 

cases in public institutions is a serious concern. 

 

The PSA has been steadfast in its quest to ensure that all government departments, observe the 

prescribed protocols in combating and managing the spread of COVID-19, since the outbreak in 

March 2020. The PSA further applauds shop stewards who have been fighting for the health and 

safety of our members. As we are now on level-2, the PSA would like to encourage both members 

and shop stewards to remain vigilant in the fight against COVID-19 in the workplace. The PSA will 

continue monitoring employers to ensure sufficient Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) is provided 

and that there is regular deep-cleaning of workplaces. Members must make sure employers conduct 

regular screening and sanitising of officials and visitors at all departmental entrances. Members are 

encouraged to continue washing hands, wearing masks, and keep to social distancing measures at all 

times.  

 

Members should not hesitate to contact the PSA through their local shop steward at any time, should 

they observe any non-compliance by the employer, with the COVID-19 legislation and directives.   

 

Shop stewards are encouraged to continue reporting non-compliance to COVID-19 guidelines and 

protocols. 
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